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Fax: 708-481-5713 

March 27, 2020 
 
Dear SPEED Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope that everyone is doing well and staying safe and healthy during our national COVID 19 pandemic.  
I speak on behalf of all of our SPEED team which includes the Teachers and Staff, Food Service, 
Technology, Secretaries, and Administrators, “We truly MISS our students!”   
 
I am hoping that many of you have been in contact with your child’s teacher and related service provider 
through the google phone numbers provided to you in the instructional packets sent out to each student  
and/or that you have contacted the teacher through their email address.  Additionally, I hope that your 
child have been engaging in some of the activities provided by our staff.  Our team will be in contact with 
you in the coming week to provide information regarding additional resources and activities for your 
child.  Please continue to check our website for the latest updates. 
 
Food Service Update: 
Over the past two weeks SPEED has provided breakfast and lunch to our families via the regular bus 
routes as well as through walk-ins.  We plan to continue this service but with a new delivery schedule. 
Starting next week SPEED will provide food service twice per week to our families.  Please see the 
below schedule: 

 
SPEED FOOD SERVICE 

Monday:  9:00-11:00 a.m.  
Bus Routes and Walk-in 
(Families will receive 2 Day Supply) 

 
Wednesday: 9:00-11:00 a.m.  

Bus Routes and Walk-in 
(Families will receive a 3 Day Supply) 

 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration with us to ensure that we are providing 
continuous learning opportunities for your child.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

Tina Halliman 
Dr. Tina Halliman 
Superintendent 
SPEED S.E.J.A. District 802 


